Call for Volunteer Research Associates:
 2024 Responsible Research in Management Award

Sponsored by the Academy of Management Fellows
Submission Deadline:  January 31, 2024

Attention all PhD scholars: The Responsible Research in Business & Management initiative is seeking two Research Associates (RAs) to assist the Academy of Management Fellows in selecting the 2024 Responsible Research in Management Award winners. The first RA, with technical skills in HTML and SQL, will manage our database of nominated works and the nominating system. The second RA, skilled in program management, will oversee the award process, ensuring everything runs smoothly.
The commitment spans two years, starting November 2023, with an average workload of approximately three hours per week, subject to fluctuations depending on the process state. This is a unique opportunity to gain insights into responsible research and interact closely with AOM Fellows. To apply, upload your CV and a brief note about your motivation for this role at https://www.rrbm.network/taking-action/volunteering/volunteer-research-assistants/. Please specify the role you're interested in.
Applications will be reviewed by the steering committee. We encourage you to share this opportunity with interested peers. Your support is vital to our mission.

Celebrate management research that moves the world!
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